February 7th, 2022

RE: Legislative Information Hearing: Continuation of Emergency Declarations and Limited Executive Orders

Dear Members of the Legislature,

My name is Jessica Zadrozny and I am a resident of Canton, CT. We are coming up on the February 15th deadline of the Governor's executive powers. His emergency authority has been in place since March of 2020, coming up on two years. TWO YEARS. While we are still dealing with Covid, we are clearly no longer in an 'emergency status' and there is no longer a reason for the Governor to have the ability to make these decisions without the input of the elected legislature, and without the legislative process. This is not how our government was designed to work. I urge you to please vote against the continuation of the Emergency Declarations and Executive Orders.

Respectfully,

Jessica Zadrozny 51 Forest Ln - Canton, CT 860-490-3739